

## Monthly Newsletter

November 2022 Created by Melitta Thorn Mediumspiritual.com

## Dear All,

we are so excited to have our new and improved website up and running on 1 December 2022! Thanks to many tireless hours and dedication by my dear friend Robert to make this one of a kind! I am so grateful and thankful our paths crossed last year!

The intent of this Newsletter is to share inspirations, raise awareness, and talk about anything spiritual. You are welcome to submit topics of interest if you like. Please stay tuned for monthly new announcements and events. We are so blessed you are part of this journey of learning and growing. You can sign up for a free Angel Message for your birthday and so much more!

November being the month of Thanksgiving and family gatherings, please don't forget your loved ones that have crossed over. They like to be remembered and acknowledged as demonstrated in the last Psychic Mediumship Workshop in September. One lady's sister came through and under no uncertain terms made it a point that she would like to have a place setting at Thanksgiving! She made us laugh and reminded us that people that have crossed over are not gone. They are still very much alive and like to continue to participate at family gatherings. So, when you are remembering all the things you are **grateful** for this holiday season and saying your blessings, be sure to remember your loved ones on the other side! You will make them very happy!

Happy Thanksgiving!

Love and Light!